
Title One Informational Meeting  

We will be holding a Title I informational meeting at LES on September 10 at 12:00 p.m. in the 

conference room and 5:30 p.m. in the library. Come and learn how LES uses federal funds for the benefit 

of our children. We look forward to sharing this valuable information with you.  


